
March 7, 2024 

INVITATION TO THE 
MIDDLESEX COUNTY WARDEN’S CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

FIREROCK GOLF CLUB 
TUESDAY, JUNE 18th, 2024 

On behalf of Warden Aina DeViet and Middlesex County Council, it is my pleasure to invite 
you to the 2024 Middlesex County Warden’s Charity Golf Tournament. No doubt you are 
aware of what a great social and community event this golf tournament is. The 2023 Middlesex 
County Warden’s Charity Golf Tournament raised $23,000.00 for four community 
organizations – Lucan Minor Hockey, Lucan Ilderton Athletics, Lucan Skating Club, and Lucan 
Soccer Club. 

Warden Aina DeViet has selected Ailsa Craig & Area Food Bank, Ska-Nah-Doht Village and 
Museum, and the Middlesex Centre Archives as the 2024 tournament benefactors.  

Without question, the 2024 Middlesex County Warden’s Charity Golf Tournament will be a 
fantastic event, so mark this day on the calendar, tell your friends and colleagues and register 
prior to Monday, June 3rd, 2024.  

For additional information regarding the tournament, our selected beneficiaries, and how to 
participate, I encourage you to visit our Warden’s Charity Golf Tournament webpage.  

To register to play in the tournament or to attend dinner only, the registration link is available 
as follows: https://forms.middlesex.ca/Forms/golf  

Please contact Rebecca Glavin, Legislative Services Coordinator at 519-434-7321 ext. 2259 
or rglavin@middlesex.ca for payment details and for any other questions in regards to 
attending the tournament, sponsoring, or making a donation. 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, June 18th at FireRock Golf Club. 

Yours truly, 

Bill Rayburn 
   CAO 
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